
Beaulieu Road Pony Sales – Online Auction Thursday 25th 
November 2021 
 
As previously communicated by the New Forest Livestock Society, due to the ongoing 
reinstatement work at the sale yard, the two sales planned for Wednesday 27th October and 
Thursday 2nd December 2021 have now been replaced by an online sale ending Thursday 
25th November 2021.  
 
The online sale will be run in conjunction with the New Forest Livestock Society, Southern 
Counties Auctioneers, and the New Forest Pony Breeding & Cattle Society. 
 
Thursday 25th November 2021 sale entry criteria: 
 

• Entries will only be accepted from New Forest Pony Breeding & Cattle Society, or 
New Forest Commoners Defence Association members. 
 

• Section 1 – Registered New Forest, and Section 3 - Part Bred / X Register, entries 
can be either forest run, or stud bred stock. 

 
• Section 4 – Unregistered Stock: will only be open to forest run stock that have had 

a marking fee paid on them in 2021 (or out of mares that a marking fee has been 
paid on in 2021 in the case of foals). 

 
Further details including full terms, conditions and details of buyer’s registration will be made 
available via the auctioneers in due course. 
 
A planned microchipping event for New Forest Commoners for their stock is planned 
for Saturday 16th October, please contact Jonathan Gerrelli on 07836 602163 to book.   


